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Thank you Julie, the information has been distributed. I've attached a copy of generic pictures. The first photo is taken from Winslow
Place, looking south to Buttonwood Dr.  The second photo is of Buttonwood Dr., looking east.

Regards,
Lorenzo

 

https://us-phishalarm-ewt.proofpoint.com/EWT/v1/OfAcniU2GOww01OV!jU2PdL7FibYXjNioJ3p7wWFBRSZgI5hyd0nDeSjnv64rHReC8AqIlIW7uYrmwHXHOMLI_KsoRcH7PIhHctxiTrkS-9LZey3ad2nvTg$
mailto:lorenzorad@yahoo.com
mailto:jmanderson@longboatkey.org
mailto:KShaberts@longboatkey.org
mailto:cmopps@longboatkey.org

Julie Anderson
Office Manager

Public Works Department
Town of Longboat Key
600 General Haris Street
Longboat Key, FL 34228
(941)316-1988





On Wednesday, August 14, 2024 at 01:53:58 PM EDT, Julie M. Anderson <jmanderson@longboatkey.org> wrote:

Good afternoon Lorenzo,

 



The Town is once again trying to gather information regarding the flooding seen in Buttonwood. Could you please pass this on to the
members of your HOA:

 

Dear Neighbors,

 

We hope this message finds you safe and well. The Town is currently gathering information related to flood damages from Hurricane
Debby as part of our grant application efforts. If you were affected, we strongly urge you to share your experience with us. Without your
documentation, critical projects to reduce future flooding on your street may not be possible.

 

Please assist us by answering the following questions:

 

1. How deep was the water in your house?

2. How deep was it in your garage?

3. How long was water over the road in front of your driveway?

4. If you used sandbags or a flood barrier, and water did not enter the house, how high was the water above the level of your floors?

5. If water did not enter the house or garage, how close did it get, and how deep was it in the yard at the deepest point?

 

Please send your responses, along with any supporting photos or documents, to Charlie Mopps at cmopps@longboatkey.org and Kalee
Shaberts at kshaberts@longboatkey.org by 8/30/2024.

 

Thank you for your assistance.

 

Sincerely,  

The Town of Longboat Key

"Longboat Key is a beautiful place to live, work, and visit where the natural assets of a barrier island combine with cultural and
recreational amenities, visionary planning, and proactive leadership to enhance your way of life."
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